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Dear Ms O’Leary 
 

Stroud District Local Plan Review Examination  

Further to our letter dated 5 February 2024, which mainly refers to the 

strategic road network issues set out within the November 2023 Joint 
Action Plan, we write concerning the other Examination issues that were 
set out in the Council’s earlier Action Plan submitted in September 2023. 

These relate to the identified work streams for housing supply and the 
new settlements at Wisloe and Sharpness.  

We therefore confirm that should the Council (in conjunction with the site 

promoters and any other organisations listed for these work streams), 
wish for us to take this evidence into account when we resume the 
Examination in December 2024, this should be provided in accordance the 

timescales set out in our previous letter. 

If the Council has any queries on this please do not hesitate to contact us 
through the Programme Officer. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright 

Inspectors appointed to examine the Stroud District Local Plan Review 
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